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                                                          We wanted to take a moment to update you on the  
                                                             ongoing work of Path to Salvation in the midst of
                                                                 the challenging circumstances we face in Haiti.

                                                               As you know, Haiti has experienced significant 
                                                                  unrest, causing widespread displacement and
temporary disruption to our operations in Titanyen. The safety of those we
serve remains our utmost priority, and the difficult decision to suspend church
services, the feeding program, and other activities until the situation stabilizes
was made earlier this year. 

However, we want to assure you that the spirit of resilience and unwavering
faith in our ministry continue to shine brightly. Despite the challenges, Pastor
Wesley, the visionary behind Path to Salvation, has taken courageous steps to
adapt and continue spreading the love of God in a new village.

Pastor Wesley, along with his family, has relocated to a different village where
he actively engages with the local community. Recognizing the hunger for God's
word and the need for spiritual nourishment, Pastor Wesley has begun teaching
about God, sharing the Gospel, and planting seeds of faith in the hearts of those
in the new village.



We are reminded of the words of Jesus, who said, "For where two or three
gather in my name, there am I with them" (Matthew 18:20, NIV). Our physical
location may have changed, but our devotion to spreading the healing hope
and love of Jesus Christ remains unwavering.

During this transitional period, we humbly request your continued prayers for
our ministry and the people of Haiti. Please lift up Pastor Wesley and the new
village he is serving, asking for God's protection, provision, and guidance.
Pray that hearts would be opened to receive the Good News, and that lives
would be transformed by the power of God's grace.

While we are unable to hold our regular programs at this time, we trust God's
perfect timing and His plans for Path to Salvation. "The Lord is close to the
brokenhearted and saves those who are crushed in spirit" (Psalm 34:18, NIV).
We believe He is working even in the midst of uncertainty, and will bring
about a season of restoration and renewed ministry in His perfect timing.

In the meantime, we invite you to continue partnering with us in prayer and
support. Your generosity is vital for sustaining our ministry, providing for the
needs of Pastor Wesley, and enabling us to respond effectively to the
evolving situation in Haiti.

We thank you from the depths of our hearts for your unwavering
commitment, love, and support. It is through partners like you that we find
the strength and encouragement to press on, trusting in God's faithfulness
and provision.

May the peace of our Lord Jesus Christ be with you and your loved ones, and
may His light continue to shine through us as we journey together in this
ministry of love and transformation.

In Christ's love,
Elizabeth Wilson, President
Path to Salvation, Inc.


